
Date : 26th July,2025 

To,  

The General Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services, BSE Limited,  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Subject: Opening of  Two Screens Near Iscon Cross Road ,SG Highway,Ahmedabad,Gujarat 

 

Dear Sir/Mam, 

We are pleased to inform you about the opening of Two screen multiplex near Iscon Cross Road 

,SG Highway,Ahmedabad,Gujarat .This Partnership will embrace our digital presence and 

improve our operational efficiency.Also,the same has been listed on BookMyShow.com (Bigtree 

Entertainment Private Limited) for ticket bookings of such newly acquired and inaugurated theatre. 

This is for your information and to all concerned. 

Thanking you  

Yours Faithfully, 

 

For, City Pulse Multiventures Limited 

 

 

 

Arpit Rajnikant Mehta 

Managing Director 

DIN: 00213945 

 

 

 


